Michigan Resource Stewards

RESOLUTION

The Michigan Resource Stewards strongly support a long term and financially stable funding source for Michigan’s state park system. State parks are important to Michigan’s economy, especially the tourism industry. They provide unparalleled recreational opportunities, conserve unique natural features, and enhance the quality of life of our citizens.

They play a major role in Michigan’s economic health and welfare and must be properly maintained. To this end, the Stewards hereby support 2009 House Bills 4677 and 4678, and Senate Bills 388 and 389. This organization endorses the funding mechanism that would be established by these Bills through a voluntary $10 surcharge on vehicle registration fees.

Approved unanimously at the June 3, 2009 membership meeting of the Michigan Resource Stewards.

